
‭PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE‬

‭Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Sage Oak Charter Schools‬
‭will hold its Regular Board Meeting on Thursday, June 13, 2024, to hear public‬

‭comments regarding the 2024-2025 Local Control and Accountability Plans‬
‭(LCAP) for Sage Oak Charter Schools and 2024-2025 Proposed July Budget.‬

‭The 2024-2025 Local Control Accountability Plans (LCAP) are available for‬
‭review on the‬‭Sage Oak Charter Schools website‬‭.‬

‭The 2024-2025 Proposed July Budget is available for review on the‬‭Sage‬‭Oak‬
‭Charter Schools website.‬
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